
 
 

St. Patrick’s Parish Faith Formation Office 
324 Nicolet Boulevard 

Menasha, Wisconsin   54952 
Phone: (920) 725-8381, ext. 107 

ncarney@stpatricksmenasha.org 
 

 
Dear Family of St. Patrick’s Parish: 
 
As we are all enjoying these final weeks of summer, at St. Patrick’s we are busy preparing for the 2020-21 Faith 
Formation year.  Our Faith Formation program partners with you to foster a loving relationship between your child(ren) 
and God, to educate them in the essential truths of our Catholic faith and to provide a loving environment for them to 
grow in their faith through discussion, prayer, worship and service.  We work with you to help your child(ren) grow 
closer to Jesus, as well as to build a strong faith foundation to encourage and support them throughout their lives.   
 
Classes for grades 1-10 will begin on September 30th.  Classes will be held on Wednesday nights from 6:15 – 7:30 p.m. in 
the Parish Center and Geenen Hall.  Grade levels will be split into Group A and Group B and will come on nights noted on 
the calendar.  Masks are required and temperatures will be taken as you arrive. 
 
Parent meeting will take place on September 23rd.  Please look at the calendar to see which session you need to attend 
depending on if your child is in Group A or B.  If you have children in both groups, you only need to attend one session.  
Please only have your child(ren) and one parent come to the meeting so that we can be sure to keep the numbers 
down for this gathering.  Mask are required and temperatures will be taken as you arrive.   
 
Attached are a Registration Form and Registration Instructions.  Be sure to fill out the Registration form completely and 
make sure your email you put down is one that you check frequently.  This will be our main form of communication 
and due to COVID-19 information can change with little notice, so it is extremely important to check this email 
regularly.  If your email address changes during the Faith Formation year, please let Natalie know so that she can 
make sure you are getting all of the information that is being sent out.  You can return the form via email, drop it in the 
Sunday collection, bring it to the Parish Office (Open by appointment only), or send it in the mail.  The Parent Handbook 
will be distributed via email at least one week before the parent meeting so you have a chance to read it over before 
you attend the parent meeting.  Registration materials and information are also on our website at 
www.stpatricksmenasha.org.   
 
No child is denied participation in classes for financial reasons.  Full tuition payment will be due by March 31, 2021.  
You have the option to pay in full with registration or make payments over time.  Don’t forget SCRIP FOR FAITH 
FORMATION FAMILIES (more information at parent meeting).  Tuition assistance is also available.  For more 
information, contact Natalie at 725-8381, ext. 107 or ncarney@stpatricksmenasha.org.    
 
We look forward to growing in faith with you and your child(ren) in the coming year!  
 
Blessings, 
 
Natalie Carney 
Coordinator of Faith Formation and Youth Ministry 
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